Read, Reflect, Connect

#readreflectconnect #RRC

Monday 6th February, 10-11am

-

During 2023, the ADHD Foundation wiill
be running a series of webinars to
support parents, grandparents and carers
to develop a love of stories with their
primary-aged children! In particular, how
to share stories when your child is a
reluctant reader, has sensory
sensitivities, specific interests or is
always on the go!

The first webinar in the series is all about
sharing stories with very active, energetic
children. This will include practical strategies
and tips to develop a love of reading and
telling stories together, with an opportunity
for questions at the end.

Join us on Monday 6th February at 10am on
Zoom to hear more.

If you have any questions, please contact
lauren.grocott@adhdfoundation.org.uk.

Register for free using this link:
https://usO2web.zoom.us/meeting/register /tZAtceGvpzgjGt28KJmiqZ
XgW-gF7t37shVz
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84068793909?pwd=QlpOS3U3cFVzWFM5R2J2SEd2VGMwdz09

